
 
 
 

Enel Distribución Informs 
 

Santiago, February 3, 2020 – Enel Distribución reports an outage on 2 transmission lines 
today at 1:06 p.m., causing around 600 thousand customers to lose power and primarily 
affecting the communities of Santiago, Ñuñoa, La Florida, Macul, San Joaquin, San Miguel, 
Peñalolén, Providencia. 

 
At 1:44 p.m., 100% of electricity was restored. The cause of the outage is under investigation. 


